
NEWS

Recent TAGLaw conference held in 
Toronto was the subject of an article, 
"Mid-Size Firms Missing Out"
Date: November 05, 2010

The recent TAGLaw conference held in Toronto, of which Blaney McMurtry was the host firm, 
was the subject of an article, Mid-Size Firms Missing Out, in the November 1, 2010 digital 
edition of Law Times magazine.


